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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the government is 

able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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Two Charged in Connection with 2018 Home Invasion in Oswego 

On September 2, 2018, Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the 100 Block of Harbor 

Drive, Unincorporated Oswego Township, for a report of a male victim who had been battered 

by multiple individuals.  

Kendall County Sheriff’s Detectives began an investigation, and on May 22, 2019, the Kendall 

County State’s Attorney’s Office charged two individuals.   

Lamerrica Lacking, a 35 year old female from the 1000 Block of Pebble Beach Drive, Hanover 

Park; and Ebony Kennedy, a 27 year old female from the 2000 Block of Jericho Road, Aurora 

were both charged with 3 counts of Home Invasion, class X felonies, Aggravated Battery, a class 

3 felony, and Criminal Trespass to Residence, a class 4 felony.  

Bond was set at $100,000, with ten percent to apply.  

Both individuals were taken into custody with the assistance of the US Marshals Great Lakes 

Fugitive Task Force. 

Lacking posted bond, and awaits her next court date.  Kennedy remains incarcerated at the 

Kendall County Corrections center awaiting her next court date.  
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